
Board Meeting - Public Hearing March 14, 2022

A Public Hearing of the Bryan City School District Board of Education was held on Monday, March 14,
2022 at 6:08pm at the Bryan Elementary Commons.

ATTENDANCE
The Board Members present at roll call were Scott Benedict, Ben Camarillo, Deb Opdycke, Dustin
Schlachter, and Mike Stockman.

Administrators present were Mark Rairigh, Kevin Schafer, Chad Savage, Chad Bassett, Brian Arnold, and
Kasey Thormeier. Bryan City employees present were Veronica Arthur and Colette Schroeder. Guests in
attendance included: Chris Malanga from Bryan Municipal Utilities, and Kaitlyn Posey.

INTENT TO REHIRE
Mark Rairigh discussed the intent to rehire Thomas Karnes, Director of IT.

ADJOURNMENT
Thereupon the President declared the meeting adjourned at 6:09 PM


